
GARTH MARTINEZ

Formulation Chemist

816-398-3059

garthmartinez@gmail.com

To Pauline Burkhart
FlavorPro Foods

Dear Hiring Manager,

I am writing to express my interest in the Formulation Chemist position at FlavorPro Foods. With a Bachelor's 

degree in Chemistry and over 5 years of experience in food formulation, I am confident that I possess the 

necessary skills and expertise to excel in this role.

As a Formulation Chemist at my current company, I have been responsible for developing new products 

and improving existing ones. My biggest achievement in this role has been successfully formulating 

a low-sodium version of our top-selling snack, resulting in increased sales and customer satisfaction. 

This project required extensive research, experimentation, and collaboration with cross-functional teams, 

showcasing my ability to work well under pressure and deliver results.

One of my best qualities is my attention to detail. In the food industry, even the slightest miscalculation 

can have significant consequences. I take great pride in ensuring that every batch of product meets the 

highest quality standards, leaving no room for error. This has earned me recognition from my colleagues and 

superiors for my accuracy and precision.

Moreover, my strong analytical skills have been instrumental in developing cost-effective formulations 

without compromising on taste or quality. I am also well-versed in FDA regulations and have a proven track 

record of creating products that comply with all safety standards.

In addition to my technical skills, I am a team player who values open communication and collaboration. 

Working closely with cross-functional teams has allowed me to understand the importance of teamwork and 

effective communication in achieving common goals.

I am excited about the opportunity to bring my experience and skills to FlavorPro Foods and contribute to its 

success. Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to discussing how my qualifications align 

with your requirements further.

Sincerely,

Garth Martinez

mailto:garthmartinez@gmail.com

